To: City Engineering Division, DPW

900 Cadillac Tower Building,

65 Cadillac Square,

Detroit, Michigan -48226-2873

Survey Bureau: 313-224-3970

FAX: 313-224-3471

The Proposed Change in property (referred to on the other side of this sheet) would affect our services as follows:

(   ) Not Involved.

(   ) Involved; but withholding action on petition is requested until further notification.

(  ) Involved; but have no objections to the change provided that an easement of the full width of the  alley/street is reserved.

(X) Involved; nature of the services and estimated cost of removing and/or rerouting such services are:

Petition X—2937

The Public Lighting Department has following comments for the requested easement on Beverly, GD. River, Clarendon, Jeffries. PLD has overhead and underground lighting circuit running in the area where petitioner request for an easement.  

No Structure or barricades can be build over PLD installations or on existing utility easement areas. As per PLD requirements, any structure proposed to build shall maintain 10’ horizontal clearance from the overhead PLD lines and installations also any structure proposed to be built shall maintain a minimum of 3’ horizontal clearance and 12” vertical clearance from the PLD conduit bank and manholes. 

The contractor should take necessary precautions not to damage PLD utilities, if they plan to use heavy earth moving equipments. The contractor will be liable for any damages to any PLD underground facilities. We need unrestricted easement rights with 24 hrs heavy vehicles access to the areas request for encroachment area to maintain our facilities.

PUBLIC LIGHTING DEPARTMENT

(Utility or City Department)

By: Dinesh Witanachchi

Title: Assist Electrical Eng.

Date: October 18, 2013

